
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

INFO 
1.  

2.  

 
All PALPA Members,            September 17, 2022. 

 
This is to apprise the membership that anomalies in the Admin Order No. 
18/2022 dated 19th August 2022 have been highlighted to the Director Flight 
Operations and the concerned authorities of PIACL. We have been assured that 
all such dichotomies and inconsistencies in the said Admin Order shall be 
resolved within next week. 
 
PALPA Executive Committee shall follow up the matter along with other pending 
issues of cockpit crew and update the members on the progress in due course of 
time. 
 
With Best Regards, 

 
 
 
 

Capt. Narejo 
GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 


